
CITY OF STAMFORD

BOARD OF ETHICS

888 Washington Boulevard
Stamford, CT 06901

November 11, 1999

Advisory #1999-3

PERSONAL & CONFIDF.NTTAT.

Andrew J. McDonald, Esq.
Director of Legal Affairs
City of Stamford
888 Washington Boulevard
P. O. Box 10152

Stamford, CT 06904-2152

Dear Mr. McDonald:

You have requested the Board ofEthics to issue an advisory
opinion as to whether the firm of Pullman &. Comley, LLC may
represent the Urban Redevelopment Commission with specific reference
to Swiss Bank matters and bonding work for the URC. This issue arises
because you have, since January 1, 1999, been a partner in Pullman &.
Comley, LLC. By correspondence and by presentation at the Board of
Ethics meeting on November 3, 1999, you and Bruce Goldberg as
General Counsel of the URC represented the following to the Board of
Ethics:

1. Pullman &. Comley represents the Urban Redevelopment
Commission in pending condemnation and environmental matters
relating to Swiss Bank. The Urban Redevelopment Commission wishes
to retain Pullman &. Comley in conitection with bonding matters as to
which there has been competitive bidding, and Pullman &. Comley is
the most inexpensive and most desirable bidder from the standpoint of
the Urban Redevelopment Commission.

2. You are a partner in Pullman Comlev, LLC.






